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Makassar, August 4, 2004

Professor Syed Islam

Head of the Dept. of Electrical and Computer Engineering

Curtin University of Technology

Perth, West Australia WA 6845

FAX # +61-89-266-2584

Dear Sir:

We received your letter regarding the status of our staff, Mr. Samuel Panggalo, Mr. Tajuddin Waris and Ms. Dewiani earlier this morning via fax. In the case of Mr. Samuel Panggalo and Mr. Tajuddin Waris, we at the Department would like to thank you for letting them enroll into the Ph.D. program at your Department. This will surely save them from being recalled home by the TPSDP project management. We hope that they will do their paperwork as soon as possible so that they can manage to register before the deadline of registration at Curtin University of Technology for the second semester on August 20, 2004.

We understand that the problem with Ms. Dewiani is very difficult to solve. The project management has rejected the possibility of taking the English Language Bridging (ELB) Program since the beginning. I have been arguing with the project management to keep their chance to participate in the ELB Program open, but they did not listen. Now, the only way to save Ms. Dewiani from being recalled home is by permitting her to register at the University so that she could be given a full status as a Curtin University of Technology graduate student. We understand that in order to do so, she is supposed to pay the full tuition fee of a regular semester at the university. In this case, I do not think that the project management would mind to financially support her, as long as she could be enrolled as a regular student, with the same status as the other two candidates. Then, I would think that the problem is solved if and only if it is possible for the university administration to spend a portion of the full tuition fee to pay for Ms. Dewiani’s ELB Program. Otherwise, I am afraid that the project management should recall her home.

Finally, on behalf of the Department of Electrical Engineering at Hasanuddin University MAKASSAR, I would like to appreciate all your kind help, attention and consideration in regard of three of our staff. Thank you very much.









Yours Sincerely,









EESP Project Coordinator,









Rhiza S. Sadjad, Ph.D. 
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